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 Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Tajikistan and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia values steps of the Government aimed at promoting and protecting of human rights within the current review cycle.
[bookmark: _GoBack]My Delegation welcomes the ongoing measures in favor of strengthening the judicial system as well as the efforts in support of children and their rights. Georgia also commends Tajikistan for adopting the National Action Plan to implement the recommendations of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women. 
With this, Georgia would like recommend the Government of Tajikistan:
· To actively continue policies and programs in various areas concerning children; 
· To continue with measures aimed at realization of implementing the National Human Rights Strategy for the period up to 2030. 
We wish the Delegation of Tajikistan successful UPR.

